
Friday 10th July at 1pm 
We are inviting all our Year 6 pupils and their families 

to join us on the OLA field for a farewell picnic.  All the 

staff would like to say a proper goodbye to the  

children and to give them the chance to be together 

as a class before they go their separate ways. 

Bring your own food. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 


